
CUSTOMER NOTICE
RESUMPTION OF NORMAL BANKING OPERATIONS

Dear Customer,

We wish to inform you that effective today - Monday 24th, January 2022, our 
branches countrywide have resumed normal banking operations as below. 

Monday – Friday    8:30 am – 5:00pm 
Saturday     9:00 am – 2:00pm 
                     Bugema – Closed 
Sunday & Public Holidays   Closed 

You can still access our banking services using the alternative UBA channels below 
24/7. 

Thank you for banking with UBA. 

Tel: +256 800 100 030 (Toll Free)
Email: cfcuganda@ubagroup.com
Website: www.ubauganda.com
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